Star Prairie Fish & Game Association--September Meeting Minutes
September 19, 2016 —Menke Garage
The September meeting of SPF&G was called to order at 6:50 p.m. by Vice President Magoon. The Secretary’s
and Treasurer’s reports were approved as read.
Thank You’s: To: Ron Huppert- Car in Parade
George Gfall-Candy for Parade
Elizabeth Braatz- $50 Donation
From: Elizabeth Braatz
Meeting Guests: Matt Swank-Lupine Gardens
Attendance: 20 Members
New Members: None
Committee Reports:
1. Pontoon Ride: Tabled.
2. Youth Hunt: Held October 1* at Forest Ridge Hunt Club. At 9 a.m. Anyone with youth or dogs are
welcome. Contact Dan Cain if interested in helping out.
3. Ox Cart Days: Only 39 tickets sold, which didn’t cover prizes. Committee to discuss future
involvement.
4. Bucks Night: Games have been added and deleted, committee working on getting things set. Envelope
stuffing will be held at Madsen’s on September 28" at Noon. Members should let their sponsors know to
look for the mailing and get them turned in soon. Early Bird Deadline is October 21*.
S. Habitat/Fisheries: We now have pollinator seed packets available to members. If you take packets, be
sure to fill out report form to turn into Caitlin. Contact Chris Clarkson to get packets.
6. Outreach: The Veterans Hunt, which received grant money, went well.
7. Membership Report: The club has 32 paid members for 2016.
Old Business:

1. Chuck Frawley and Jim Groth provided the September meal. Bill Jasperson will provide the October meal.
2. The club received pricing from Jason Eccles for chemical. Glyphosate and 2-4,D runs about $15-$20/gallon.
He was unable to get pricing for Milestone and Progeny (Element 4), but club would pay $2/gallon more than

distributor price if able to get.

New Business:
1. USF&W Conservation Day will be held October 1* at the Star Prairie WPA. Contact Mike Kelly for more
info.
2. Don Stephens contacted Chuck M. to move up senior trout fishing outing. Date is set for September 27 at 10
a.m. with a rain date of September 29" at 10 a.m.
3. Matt Swank with Lupine Gardens introduced himself to the club and is looking forward to working with the
club on pollinator seed in the future.
4. Jason Eccles was drawn for the attendee drawing and was present. Next month’s attendee drawing will be
for $20.
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

The next meeting of the SPF&G Association is scheduled for Monday, October 17,2016 at Madsen’s on

Cedar Lake.
6:00 p.m. Social Hour
7:00 p.m. Regular Meeting
Respectfully submitted: Chris Clarkson (Secretary)






